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What’s the Buzz?
Say thank you to the planet’s pollinators on

May 20, World Bee Day.

MEET PAT AND ED BREWER

Pat and Ed Brewer

Pat and Ed Brewer met in
Savannah, Georgia, while
cruisin’ down Victory Drive
where the street was lined with
palm trees along the beach. Ed
was driving his TR3 sports car
(solid black) and his eyes met
Pat’s, so the rest is history! They
fell in love and got married. Ed
and Pat raised two children

(Edward Lee, Jr. and Lynn) and have been blessed with
four grandchildren. They are a close family and love
their Poppy and Grammy!

Ed served in the United States Air Force and had a
long career (39 years) working in his field as an
Electronic Technician for South Central Bell, the
Federal Aviation Administration, airports in Asheville,
Greenville/Spartanburg, Gainsville and Tallahassee.
Pat enjoyed her work in real estate, with the Orkin
Exterminating Company, Hughes Supply, and the
Milliken Company.

Pat writes poetry and has received seven awards for
her writings. Ed’s expertise in electronic technology has
been been very helpful to residents with computer
issues! They have loved traveling in their RV (5th
wheel) to Canada, California, New England, Nevada
and Florida. Oversees travels have taken them to
England, Scotland and Hawaii.

Pat moved to the Fountains following a stroke and
Ed joined her in 2019. “The people are friendly here
and it feels like home. We love our two-bedroom
apartment with a sunroom.” We are so thankful the
Brewers are a part of our Fountains family!
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Event Highlights!

Ina and Patricia

Wow! It was so exciting as residents and staff gathered
together to view the eclipse! Ina and Patricia grabbed a
spot early so they could see every minute as the eclipse
unfolded in the sky. Thank you, Jane, for providing safety
glasses for all of us as we anticipated and watched this
historical event. It was a gorgeous day and we loved every
minute of it! There’s one thing certain ... we don’t miss
anything at the Fountains!

We will be Celebrating Our Mothers on Saturday,
May 4, at 2:00p.m. in the dining room. Fruit cobbler and
ice cream will be served while we listen to beautiful music
and enjoy honoring those special women who have
inspired us through the years. RSVPs may be made to
laurie@fountainsfranklin.com or by calling Laurie at
615.567.3717, ext. 502. See you there!

Mother’s Day
HAPPY

Celebrating Moms Everywhere


